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TREASURER'S OFFICE

Quebec, February 8th.,1928.

L.L.DK.C.BSir Arthur W. Ourrie,Gr.C.M.G 

3450 McTavish Street,

• 9• 9• 9

Montreal,P.Q.

Dear Sir Arthur:-
I have just received your letter 

of the 6th and will take the matter up with Mr.David 

and the Premie r at the very first occasion when I 

will again write you.
Yours truly.
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